[image: image1.png]


[image: image2.png]


CMBC Preschool Newsletter
September 2019
	Welcome back!
We hope you’ve had a lovely summer break! A big welcome to all of our new children and their families too. 
During our first week back, we will be concentrating on settling the children back into our routines and then we will begin our first topic ‘All About Me’. We will be focusing on our families, our senses and the environment around us. We would love if you could bring in a picture of your child and their family for our display board. 

	Notices
We are planning to hold a Parent Coffee morning every half term. It will be an opportunity for parents to socialise with one another, as well as a time to speak to your staff about your child’s development.  Our first coffee morning (Thur 17th Oct) will also coincide with a visit from a Guide Dog Speaker who will be talking to the children at 10am.
	Important Dates
Thurs 3rd Oct – Grandparent’s to preschool
Thur 17th Oct –9:30am parent coffee morning +       Guide Dog speaker
Fri 18th Oct – End of half term

Tuesday 29th Oct – Children back

	Special Events/Activities/News

We are very lucky to welcome a new member of staff to our team – Sophie Cavill. Sophie will be working full time as a key worker and we are so happy to have her join our team!

We would love for all grandparents to join us on the morning of Thursday 3rd Oct for a stay and play session to celebrate Grandparent’s Day. We hope that you’ll be able to join us for tea, cake and fun activities.

The children will be taking it in turns to take our new preschool teddy, ‘Cheeky Monkey’, home on the weekends. If there is a particular weekend you would like your child to have him, please let us know.  

During the autumn term, we will be organising a trip to The Spinney, a local care home in North Chingford. We will send a letter nearer the time with the trip details. 

	Special Request
Our children LOVE creating junk models at the preschool so we would appreciate if parents could save and bring us any clean and safe:
Boxes, cotton reels, yarn, fabric scraps, cardboard, tissue paper, sweet wrappers, foil, bubble wrap, bottle tops, egg cartons 
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